
FAMILY TIME
at the

FALHER LIBRARY
Saturday, August 9th

9am-12pm
The library will be open as a community space.

All children must be accompanied by an adult (16 and
under).

The computers are not available at this time.

Books are availalbe to be signed out at this time!

Come together with friends 
and families, utilize this 

community space to gather!


